
September 2, 2021 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

We hope that the first day of school was a positive one for your child(ren).  We are extremely happy to see 
them back in school and will work very hard to follow all the required safety protocols to keep everyone safe 
and in school! 

There is much discussion regarding COVID-19 vaccinations, and we wanted to provide you with an update on 
what is currently required by school boards across the province.  

The Government of Ontario and the Ministry of Education are currently requiring school boards across the 
province to collect data on the number of staff who are fully vaccinated


